
 

1 

Developing Key Competences through Drama 

2017-1-RO01-KA219-037282 

                             NEWSLETTER 4 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 Presentation of the agenda 

 Presentations of the partners and past 

activities 

 Presentation of the international 

teams 

 Trip to Skopje   

 Working on scenarios 

 Visit of The Ohrid  Lake 

 Final preparation for scenarios 

 Recording of scenarios 

 Forum Theatre 

AGENDA OF THE MEETING 
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A Learning / Teaching / Training Activity took place in Tetovo, North 

Macedonia from 01.04.2019 to 05.04.2019. The meeting was attended 

by 32 students and 11 teachers from the partner schools in Romania, 

Bulgaria, Northern Macedonia and Portugal. The host of the meeting 

was the vocational school "Mosha Pijade" in Tetovo. Under the 

guidance of the teachers from the partners’ schools, the students 

worked in four international teams on the topic: "One Working Day in 

My Company". Through written scenarios, the teams presented their 

companies, websites, logos, brochures and company activities. After 

rehearsing and preparing a mise en scène, the four teams presented 

their end products - a driving school, a restaurant, an automobile repair 

workshop and a library. The hosts organized a Master class for acting 

with the participation of favourite to the audience actors from The 

Macedonian National Theater in Skopje - Kety Doncheska-Ilik  and 

Goran Ilik. The purpose of the meeting is by using drama techniques, 

role-playing games and Forum Theater to develop creative, 

communicative and entrepreneurial skills. The cultural program 

included a visit to the cities of Skopje and Ohrid. 

 

SECOND LEARNING/TEACHING/TRAINING ACTIVITY 

 

The next meeting will be in Sliven, Bulgaria from 2nd to 8th of June 

2019, with the participation of 10 teachers. 

 

NEXT STEPS 


